## Pilon, Janet

**Subject:** FW: For Aberdeen avenue bike lanes

From: John Burke

**Sent:** August 12, 2020 5:19 PM

To: <a href="mailton.ca">clerk@hamilton.ca</a>

Subject: For Aberdeen avenue bike lanes

Hello. I just received a letter from a small group in kirkendall south who are opposed to the changes to Aberdeen ave. They are looking for support against the changes.

I do not support this group. I look forward to seeing traffic slow on all our streets thought out the city with the help of bikes lanes. Both of these will reduce traffic and create a better city to live in.

Thanks for listening John Burke